
 

Medicaid Beneficiary Advisory Council

 



To apply for council membership, please fill out the application here. Information
can be found on the attached flyer.

Upcoming CSNI Webinar on State Budget 

Monday, 4/21 at 4 - 5pm

https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/sites/g/files/ehbemt476/files/documents2/bac-application.pdf


THIS COMING MONDAY 4/21! 
Marissa Berg from CSNI and Jim Monahan of The Dupont Group will co-present
a webinar reviewing the current status of the proposed state budget and what it
means for Developmental Services. Topics will include how the state budget is
developed, what was in each budget iteration to this point, how it would affect
people with disabilities, and what you can do about it. Can't attend? It will be

recorded and made available on the CSNI website. 
Pre-register here:

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2XQofjziQDeUqeo6aO8d9Q 

Challenger Baseball

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_2XQofjziQDeUqeo6aO8d9Q


Revo Casino - Proceeds to benefit local
organizations
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